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Hello St. Margaret Mary School families, 
  
      Just  brief reminders of important events this week: 
  
1. Athletes! Please turn in your football/volleyball jerseys by Friday.  If we 
donot have them by then, your deposit will be cashed! 
Also, if you child has been selected to participate on our basketball teams, 
you must turn in your ATHLETIC FORM with fees by today.  C.Y.O will not 
allow you to participate without those items. Again, please turn in those 
forms today or your child will be unable to practice. 
Thirdly, SMMS FALL SPORTS BANQUET is Wednesday, December 17th at 
6:00p.m. Dinner and awards. No jeans or tee shirts please.  
  
2. Las Posadas Celebration Today! 1:30 p.m 
  
3. COOKIE DOUGH PICK UP TODAY - We will have 'rainy day' dismissal 
due to COOKIE DOUGH PICK UP. 
  
4. SMMS 2014 Spirit Shirts/sweat shirts arrived and were given to 
students yesterday. The children will be allowed to wear these items every 
Thursday.  New orders will be taken in the Spring. 
  
5. SMMS CHRISTMAS MUSIC PROGRAM -We will excitingly end the year 
with our annual Christmas program.  The faculty/staff/students have been 
working quite hard preparing for this exciting event! It is going to be quite 
memorable!!  The event begins Friday at 7:00p.m.  Church doors open at 
6:00. Students are expected to arrive in their classrooms at 6:30.  See you 
there!!   
  
If you have any comments, questions or concerns, please contact me at 310 
251-5645(text) or elisafzimm1@cox.net.  If you would like to speak to me 
personally, please call the school office at 310 326-9494 
  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Zimmerman 


